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Dear Space Coast Quilters

My sincere thanks to the wonderful ladies who made the 6 1/2
inch strips with I SPY . . . on them. Carol and her team are
closing in on getting the 40 we need for the 3 and 4 year olds at
the Scotsmoore Elementary School. We gave some to Oak Park
Elementary school last year. The thank you notes they sent
were so cute!

It was nice to hear from M & M Quilting at our last meeting.
Karen is working hard to provide several of their programs for
the Guild. Gay has a class planned, details at the April
Meeting. Like you, I'm working on Janet's Mystery Quilt. It's
very interesting to watch the pieces get bigger.

Laura, the Pat Reid Baby Quilt Contest chair, would like all
quilt entries ASAP. There is always someone at the St Gabriel's
on Tuesday or Wednesday mornings, to pick up your entry.

Happy Quilting
Joyce



Space Coast Quilt Guild General Meeting March 15, 2023

Minutes by Katie Martin

Call to order 9:28 am

Pledge

Previous months minutes approved motion by Joyce, 2ndby Carol and all in favor.

Birthdays Happy Birthday

1stVP Karen Lee – M&M sewing for presentation, tomorrow is the Lakeland bus trip, Pat Reid entries

due beginning of April.

2ndVP Gay – April Class is sewing cady with Janet, May 3rd class binding with Jo, June is coloring a quilt

with crayons.

Treasurer Janet – In good order.

Secretary Katie – 2 thank you cards.

Block of the Month Katie – Diamond Block with half rectangle triangles 58 kits of 2. Membership Nita

– Marla and Maria are new members, guests Carol H, 42 members and $58 for the church.

President Joyce – Laura is moving there may be some delays with the newsletter. She has been doing a

great job with the Newsletter.

Donations Sherrianne – no new info.

I Spy Carol P - 36 finished out of 40 for the schools, we also need 20 for Sheriff’s department. Thank you

cards from Oak Park Elementary.

Mystery Quilt Janet – next set of instructions passed out.

President Joyce – 2 quilts donated to Shoes for the Needy at the VFW on March 25th. Marla, our Army

Veteran presented with a military quilt for service.

Door Prize Janet H and Beverly T – winners are Carol W and Karen M

Fat Quarter Pat H – Karen M (2) and Janet R (2)



Sherrianne – past member Sally Krause is having health problems please send get well cards.

Katie – Thank you card passed around for Katie Kidd for her donation to the quilt guild.

Meeting adjourned 10:00 am

M&M presentation with Mary – M&M Sew Charming Facebook group. Lectures, classes and quilt

retreats. Applique is not a four letter word, bed turning best intentions, wrangle your scraps, charm

swap quilt, 96 charm challenge, trip around the block, mystery quilts.

Jeanette quilt tip – chopsticks for corners.

Show and Tell – Runner class, Ellen H, Katie, Janet, Reetha.

Proposal Joyce, motion Jo and seconded by Pat and all in favor for donating $500 to the church for air

conditioning repair.
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Helping Hands

Laura Grimsley Long Arm Quilting 321-501-0679
Karen Lee Long Arm Quilting 321-720-1584

Janet Romer Labeling 321-269-4009
Linda Smith Long Arm Quilting 321-267-4785
Mary Snyder Long Arm Quilting 573-216-9093

Karen Sue Lynch Long Arm Quilting 321-567-5897

Fat Quarter of theMonth
Pat Hackenberg is your Fat Quarter Queen

January - Pinks/Reds June - Polka Dots
February - Space/Galaxy August - Stripes
March - Black and White September - Halloween
April – Pastels October - Fall Colors
May - Beachy November – Christmas



April 5th Class - Sewing Caddy

Janet Romer will be teaching a class on a bag to organize your supplies.

I SPY QUILT needs

I Spy panels, backing fabric, kids fabric with letters and numbers,
Halloween, birds, golf, as we are out. Carol has I Spy quilts to be
quilted, I am at the church every Wednesday.

Carol would like a count of quilts out there. Thanks so much, Carol
Plusch 209-470-1356

Food Helpers for April

Refreshments will be furnished by:

Beverly Torbert, Sylvia Cote,

Jeanette Kidd, Ilene Kidd

Newsletter Editor Laura Grimsley 321-501-2031 mmemorys8@gmail.com
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Pat Reid Baby Quilt Contest

Pat Reid was a beloved member of the Space Coast Quilters Guild Inc. who passed

away in 2013. Her love of quilting was mainly dedicated to the making of baby quilts and

she chaired the Lullaby Baby Quilt Committee for the Guild for many years. On May 8,

2013 the Space Coast Quilters Guild Inc. established the Pat Reid Baby Quilt Contest.

Prizes and Awards will be presented to the Space Coast Quilters Guild Inc. member

who’s baby quilt was selected from those quilts entered in the contest. The Winners will

be announced at the April’s General Membership meeting.

This year a separate award will be given for using a pattern from Pat Reid’s Pattern

Booklet.

Requirements are:

● All techniques accepted: pieced, appliqued, embroidery.
● The finished quilt should be no smaller than 36” x 36” and no larger than
40” x 54”

● Members may enter as many completed quilts as they desire
● The Guild will not provide any fabric and/or supplies for the quilt
● Quilt must be received by the deadline or it will not be eligible to be judged

The quilts will be displayed, and the winner announced at the Business Meeting,

Following the close of the contest.

Quilts will become property of Space Coast Quilters Guild Inc. and be distributed in

accordance with the Space Coast Quilters Guild Inc. goals and objectives when the

Contest is completed.


